Minutes of the meeting of the IQAC held on 03¢ March 2018 at 11.30 am in room no. 04.

The members of the IQAC took stock of all activities that were conducted by various
associations and committees of the college in the past months. The reports for each
month were taken up for consideration.

The members expressed delight at the work done by all associations and committee.
The IQAC coordinator also informed that they had received CAS applications from Kedar
Bhide, Harish Sharma and Shivesh Shukla. The work on their files had already been started
and was being overseen by Dr. Vijayshree Anand and Mrs. Sneh Choitani.

All the minutes of the Board of Studies meeting conducted by all departments was
presented to the members of the IQAC. The IQAC members deliberated the changes
suggested and were very satisfied with the progress of the Boards of Studies.

The principal then informed the members that an LIC visit from University of Mumbai is
scheduled on 13t March 2018. This visit is for the purpose of autonomy.

He informed all members that they were expected to update all the data of their relevant
criteria and ensure that the data is up to date.

The schedule of the visit was discussed and finalized and the IQAC coordinator was asked
to send it to the members of the committee who were coming on the visit.

The principal also informed all the members that the visit shall be supervised by Vice
Principal Gomathi lyer and IQAC Coordinator Ms. Amee Vora under his guidance.

The meeting ended with a vote of thanks by the IQAC coordinator.




